
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

THE CHELLASTON RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION’S YEAR 
 

In another busy year, the CRA has: 
 

• Continued to monitor housing and business developments to make 
sure these are appropriate for Chellaston and will not have a negative 
impact 
 

• Kept an eye on traffic in the area and made representations where 
we think changes are needed 
 

• Expanded the activities of the Chellaston Community Volunteers 
whose numbers continue to grow 

 

• Entered Chellaston in the East Midlands-in-Bloom competition and 
received a Silver Gilt award from the RHS 
 

• Received a special award for the Best New Permanent Landscape in 
2024 for the Community Garden 
 

• Run a Chocolate Tombola stall at the Spirit of Chellaston event 
 

• Organised a Carols and Christmas Songs evening in December 
 

• Run a fund-raising “100 Club” lottery which offers valuable cash 
prizes each month 

 
The CRA achieves all this with its small committee but we do need more help.  
If you are a resident of Chellaston and you are interested in its future, we 
would like to hear from you.  You can join the committee, join the 
Volunteers’ group or make a contribution as a member of the “100 Club”.  
Please contact us using Facebook or through our website.   

 

Contact details for The Chellaston Residents’ Association: 
www.chellaston.org.uk        info@chellaston.org.uk 
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